
© 2022 CMA Impact Inc. or its licensors	 CMAJ  |  June 20, 2022  |  Volume 194  |  Issue 24	 E849

Correction to “Excess 
mortality, COVID-19 and 
health care systems in 
Canada”

CMAJ has been made aware of an error 
that occurred in the May 30, 2022, issue.1

In Figure 1, the excess and COVID-19 
mortality rates are indicated as being per 
100 000 population per week on the y-axis 
of each graph, but rates were calculated 
per 1 000 000 population per week.

This has been corrected at cmaj.ca.
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